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The Secretary-General  

Geneva, 15 March 2018 

 

    
Mr. Göran Marby 
President & CEO 
ICANN 
12025 Waterfront Drive, Suite 300 
Los Angeles, CA 90094-2536 
 
E-mail : goran.marby@icann.org 
 

    
    
  

 
 
 
Dear Mr. Marby, 
 

I acknowledge, with thanks, receipt of your letter dated 11 March 2018. It was a pleasure 
meeting you at the Mobile World Congress and discussing matters related to closer cooperation 
between our organizations. 

Noting your kind acceptance of my invitation to attend the 2018 ITU Plenipotentiary 
Conference (PP-18), you will receive more information from my team in due course on the 
details of your participation at PP-18. 
 
I confirm that I will be able to take part in the High-Level Government Meeting (HLGM) hosted 
by the Government of Spain on 22nd October in Barcelona during the ICANN 63 meeting. Mr. 
Preetam Maloor (preetam.maloor@itu.int) will continue to liaise with Mr. Nigel Hickson 
concerning my engagements.  
 

Finally, I thank ICANN for supporting WSIS Forum 2018 as a contributing partner and look 
forward to welcoming the ICANN delegation to the Forum next week. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Houlin Zhao 
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